Appendix 1

Harrison Karen

From: John Rowe, Town Clerk <townclerk@bakewelltowncouncil.gov.uk>

Sent: 03 August 2021 15:34

To: Taylor Brian; Metcalfe Adele; Welsh Sarah

Cc: 'Pat Lunn’; ‘Mike Marriott'; Clir Adele Eyre; Clir Alyson Hill; Cllr Bill Storey; ClIr Hilary
Young; Cllr John Boyle; Clir Paul Miller; Clir Paul Morgans; Clir Steve Edwards

Subject: Withdrawal of the Bakewell Neighbourhood Plan

Dear Brian,

At the meeting of the Town Council held on Monday 2nd August 2021 the following report was
received from the Bakewell Neighbourhood Plan Group;

“A recent alteration to the National Planning Policy Framework and the recommendations made at
the Examination Stage of the Bakewell Neighbourhood Plan has resulted in a much reduced draft
document.

The Neighbourhood Plan Group, in examining the options available to it, has concluded it would
not be appropriate for the Bakewell Neighbourhood Plan to go to referendum in this format.

Moreover, there is no guarantee that a reworked document (a major undertaking in its own right)
would produce any different an outcome at a future Examination.

After careful consideration the Group feels the incorporation of the draft Plan’s policies in the
emerging Local Plan would be a pragmatic result which provides a community insight and which
safeguards the work undertaken to date.

It is therefore recommended the Town Council formally withdraw the Bakewell Neighbourhood
Plan and negotiate with the Peak District National Park Authority for the incorporation of the draft
Plan’s policies within the Local Plan.”

On that basis the Town Council resolved to accept the recommendations contained in the
Neighbourhood Plan Group report and | am instructed to write to you formally withdrawing the
Bakewell Neighbourhood Plan.

Regards,

John Rowe

Town Clerk/Responsible Financial Officer
Bakewell Town Council

Town Hall, The Square, Bakewell DE45 1BT
www.bakewelltowncouncil.gov.uk

Tel: 07717 137 526

The views expressed in this e-mail are personal and may not necessarily reflect those of Bakewell Town Council, unless explicitly stated otherwise. This e-
mail, and any files transmitted with it, is confidential and intended for the sole use of the addressee. The unauthorised use, disclosure or copying of the e-
mail is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, please notify the sender and delete and destroy any copies immediately. This
email and attachments have been checked for viruses but the Council accept no liability for any damage sustained as a result of a virus introduced by this
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email. You are advised to use up to date virus checking software. Information communicated to the Council may be disclosed to the public under the
Freedom of Information Act 2000.

Please consider our environment - do you really need to print this email?





